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Rooftop Elementary School
Physical Education
443 Burnett Ave, San Francisco, CA 94131

Dear Parent/Caretaker,

My name is Christopher Russo and I am an Elementary Physical Education Specialist for the San Francisco Unified School District.  We are pleased that Rooftop Elementary School applied for and will receive Physical Education Support from the Curriculum Instruction, Physical Education Department of SFUSD.  Physical Education Program Support will provide support at the school site for a minimum of 2 years.  My primary objective is to support the staff at your school to build and implement a Physical Education program.  The Physical Education program is funded by PEEF (Public Education Enrichment Fund), which was passed by the voters of San Francisco.  PEEF provides funding for grades Pre K-12 for physical education, art, libraries, sports, and music. 

Physical Education is an integral and state mandated part of a student’s education experience.  Students learn how their bodies move, how to perform a variety of physical activities, and to appreciate the benefits of daily activity for a healthy and active lifestyle.  Additionally, Physical Education provides learning experiences that meet the developmental needs of all students.  Students become confident, independent, self-controlled, and resilient.  Students develop positive social skills, learn to set and strive for personal responsibility for their own behavior, and improve their academic performance.  

In the San Francisco Unified School District, all K – 5 students must receive 200 minutes of Physical Education every 10 school days taught by a credentialed teacher.  All K – 5 classroom teachers are responsible for providing Physical Education.  We are very excited to support your child’s teacher this school year to help build a sustainable Physical Education Program. 

For safety reasons, your child will be expected to wear sneakers during Physical Education class. Please consider sending an extra pair that can be kept at school.  

I welcome any questions you may have about Physical Education Program Support and encourage you to support your child’s participation in our Physical Education instruction.

Please contact me at RussoC@SFUSD.edu if you have any questions or need to make me aware of any health issues.  
Sincerely,

Christopher Russo
Elementary Physical Education Specialist

San Francisco Unified School District

